DAVID HAWKER MP Federal Member for Wannon



26 July 1993

L130KH.93

Mr Alan Smith Cape Bridgewater Holiday Camp RMB 4408 PORTLAND VIC 3305

Dear Mr Smith Ala

Thank you for your facsimile of 21 July 1993 about Mr Palmer's experiences with his telephone service.

I have written to Mr Doug Campbell, the Group Managing Director of Commercial and Consumer affairs at Telecom, about a number of problems brought to my notice as a result of a recent press release. A number of people seem to be experiencing some or all of the problems which you have outlined to me. I will inform you of Mr Campbell's response when it is received.

I trust that your meeting tomorrow with Senators Alston and Boswell is a profitable one.

Thank you once again for keeping me informed of desepments.

Yours sincerely

DAVID HAWKER, MP